
 

Souper Bowl Sunday 

February 13, 2022 

 
Due to the rate of spread of COVID and the Omicron variant, it has been decided 
to suspend the collection of soup cans on Souper Bowl Sunday. Instead, we are 
asking for monetary donations, for Souper Bowl Sunday, February 13th. Please 
designate on your check for “Souper Bowl Sunday”. 
 

Donations may be mailed to: 

CUMC   100 Park Blvd., Massapequa, New York 11758 

 or give online through our church website:  

www.cumcmassapequa.org  

 

Should you have any questions or need to know how to give online, please contact 
Tim Gill at 516 729-0025 (cell). 

 
Your donations can be received for the next four weeks and will most certainly 
help those looking for a warm, nutritious meal. 
 

With much appreciation and love,  

Barbara Garofolo and Peggy Racine 

The Outreach Committee 
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